
 
 
 
June 8, 2015 
 
 
TO:  ILWU Longshore, Ship Clerks and Walking Boss/Foremen Locals 
 
FROM: Jacquie Gasparro, Manager, Pension Plans 
 
SUBJECT: Summary Annual Report and Special Bulletin 
 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the Summary Annual Report for the year ended June 30, 2014 for 
the ILWU-PMA Welfare Plan.  Copies of this report will be mailed to participants as 
required by ERISA. 
 
The enclosed bulletin entitled “News About Your Health and Pension Benefits” will also 
be sent with the Summary Annual Report to all participants. 
 
 
Enclosures 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A copy of this memo can be downloaded at www.benefitplans.org 
 
 
 
 
 
JG/MP:eh/opeiu29aflcio/ MTP – Summary Annual Report 2014 - 060815 

 
 
 
 


